
 
 

 

 
BHS Freshman Orientation  

August 30th, 6:30-8:30 PM 
 

 
 
 
 

Members of the Baldwin High School faculty and staff welcome 
members of the Class of 2025, along with one adult, to attend 
Freshman Orientation. Please review our Invitation Letter prior to 
attending.   
 
 
 

Agenda:  
6:30-7:30 PM - Scavenger Hunt & Faculty Meet & Greet 

throughout BHS  
 

7:30-8:30 PM - Administrative Address in the Dr. Regis V. 

Shalley Performing Arts Center 
 

*Masks are required for entry into the High School and must be 

worn at all times while indoors. This applies to students, family 

members, faculty, and staff. 


